
SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Santa Fe, NM – December 26, 2024 
 
Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine E. Clark Appointed to EI-ISAC Executive 
Committee 
 
Santa Fe County is now at the forefront of national election security efforts. County Clerk 
Katharine E. Clark has been appointed to the Elections Infrastructure Information Sharing and 
Analysis Center (EI-ISAC) Executive Committee. The 12-member committee, composed of 
leaders from across the nation, provides strategic guidance to support the cybersecurity 
needs of election offices throughout the United States. 
 
A National Leader in Election Administration and Innovation 
Clerk Katharine E. Clark is a nationally recognized leader in election administration and 
innovation. She currently serves as Vice Chair of the Elections Subcommittee for the National 
Association of Counties and is a founding executive committee member of the Partnership for 
Large Election Jurisdictions. 
 
This appointment reflects Santa Fe County’s leadership in modern, secure, and accessible 
elections. In 2024, under Clerk Clark’s leadership, Santa Fe County received the prestigious 
Guardian Award from the Election Center for its achievements in election security innovation. 
The county has implemented advanced tech-enabled election security protocols, modernized 
election infrastructure, and developed national award-winning programs to enhance security, 
accessibility, and transparency. 
 
“Serving on the EI-ISAC Executive Committee allows New Mexico to have a direct voice in 
shaping the future of election security,” stated Clark. “This is not just about protecting 
democracy at the national level—it’s about ensuring that every New Mexican can trust and 
participate in the electoral process.” 
 
About the EI-ISAC 
The Elections Infrastructure Information Sharing and Analysis Center (EI-ISAC) is a national 
community of more than 3,300 election officials and organizations. It provides cyber threat 
intelligence, best practices, and no-cost cybersecurity services to help safeguard election 
systems. 
 
For more information about the EI-ISAC Executive Committee or membership opportunities, 
visit the CIS website at https://www.cisecurity.org/ei-isac. 
 
For details about the Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office, email clerk@santafecountynm.gov or 
visit https://www.santafecountynm.gov/clerk. 
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